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2022 is here, and I am happy to continue serving our Region 3 members, now as the Past Director of the 
Region. Director Brunasso is our new leader, and I look forward to seeing the impacts of her efforts to 
sustain and build our Sections and our members! 

I am also serving as the Chair of the Region 3 N&A committee. I hope you all received and read the Call 
for Nominations for candidates for Region Delegate/Director-Elect for 2024-2025. I emailed that call to 
all of you, and it is also included in our newsletter, at the end. Please consider submitting the names of 
individuals (including yourself) that are worthy of being considered! Send the names to me at 
jgostin@ieee.org.  

Additionally, I am chairing the MGA N&A Committee, and serving on the IEEE and the IEEE-USA N&A 
committees. If you have any interest in serving in these areas of IEEE, please let me know! I will make 
sure that you have the necessary information about the positions, and that you know how to submit 
nominations. 

Thank you for your contributions to our Region!  

Respectfully submitted, 
Jill I. Gostin, Region 3 Past Director 
IEEE VP-Elect, MGA 
jgostin@ieee.org 
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